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Proposed organisational structure for Selwyn Libraries 
under staff consultation 
 
A proposal for a new structure for Selwyn Libraries was released for staff consultation last 
week and is open for staff feedback until 12 June.   

“The proposed new structure has been developed to prepare Selwyn Libraries to meet 
customer needs for the future, promote a district-wide focus and provide increased 
opportunities for learning and development amongst staff,” says Selwyn Libraries Manager 
Vicki Carlyon.  

There are currently a combination of 28 full and part time library positions at the Council and 
the new structure proposes a combination of 28 full and part time library positions.  To meet 
the needs of library users and the changing nature of library services in the proposed new 
structure some roles have become more focused – for example there are new digital/web 
roles, children and youth librarian roles and community librarian roles.  

“A new structure will also provide staff with greater professional development training options 
and enrichment opportunities to learn from other staff,” says Mrs Carlyon.  

“We are looking forward to meeting with library staff to discuss the proposal and receiving 
and reviewing their feedback,” she adds.  
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